
DOYLESTOWN BOROUGH REVITALIZATION BOARD
MEETING MINUTES - NOVEMBER 10, 2016

The meeting of the Doylestown Revitalization Board was held in Council Chambers in
Borough Hall on the above date at 5:05 p.m.  The following Board members were present: 
Andrew Clark, Barbara Healy, Patricia Keppler, Richard Lyons, Heather Mahaley, Otto
Mills, Lois Opdyke, and Kimberly Stever.  Also in attendance were Borough Manager John
Davis, Councilperson Don Berk, and Andy Happ.  Absent were Mayor Ron Strouse, Ron
Martin, and Derrick Morgan.

1. The Minutes of the October 2016 meeting were approved.

2. Work Session:  the Board discussed and ultimately approved the new mission
statement drafted by Kim Stever, Heather Mahaley, and John Davis.  John will
incorporate the statement into a new draft ordinance for discussion in January.

3. Borough Council Report:  The current vacancy report was discussed.  John Davis
went over the upcoming holiday events and presented an overview of an ordinance
creating municipally licensed valet parking that Council is considering.

4. Mayor’s Report:  none.

5. Old/New Business:   The December Board meeting will be the annual holiday get-
together at the Doylestown County Club.  The next regular Revitalization Board
meeting will be held on Thursday, January 12, 2017, at 5:00 p.m.

6. Adjournment.  The November Revitalization Board meeting was adjourned at 5:50
p.m.

Submitted by:  John Davis, Borough Manager
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